
Anger  after  Muslim  grooming
‘expose’ DVD is delivered to
Doncaster shops and pub
From the Doncaster Free Press  It is a paid for newspaper,
weekly, founded in 1925  under the title Doncaster Free Press
and Courier of Coming Events. 

CCTV captured the moment a man was seen pushing the disc
through  the  door  of  the  Montagu  Arms  in  High  Street,
Mexborough  over  the  weekend.

The disc, which bears the handwritten message “Muslim Grooming
Exposed  –  It’s  In  The  Culture  –  Project  Khan”  is  also
understood to have been sent to other homes and businesses in
the area.

https://www.newenglishreview.org/anger-after-muslim-grooming-expose-dvd-is-delivered-to-doncaster-shops-and-pub/
https://www.newenglishreview.org/anger-after-muslim-grooming-expose-dvd-is-delivered-to-doncaster-shops-and-pub/
https://www.newenglishreview.org/anger-after-muslim-grooming-expose-dvd-is-delivered-to-doncaster-shops-and-pub/
https://www.doncasterfreepress.co.uk/news/crime/anger-after-muslim-grooming-expose-dvd-is-delivered-to-doncaster-shops-and-pub-3832708?itm_source=parsely-api


It is believed copies of the disc have now been sent to South
Yorkshire Police for investigation

It is not clear what information – if any – is on the DVD
which is also labelled up “DVD MP4.”

One resident said: “Dread to think what’s on it, I wouldn’t
watch it either… While another posted: “I’ve already phoned
police and they’re coming to pick it up.”

Another added: “Please for the life of me don’t play it – it
could be a virus inbedded in it. Hand it to police.” “I
wouldn’t check it to see, could be some very horrible things
on it you can never unsee,”

I couldn’t find anything else out about this so I had a look
on Twitter. People are re-tweeting the Doncaster Free Press
story, without further details but some of the comments accord
with my own thoughts.

better act quick or everyone on it will be back to Pakistan

(Police) Investigating the ‘exposure’ of grooming gangs, but
not into grooming gangs!

People reporting this to the police..? This is why this shit
happens cos people turn a blind eye to what happened to those
poor girls.. Focus should be to stop it happening

I’m sure they’ll (the police) investigate this more thoroughly
than the rape gangs

Anger over the truth..? Or anger over the perpetrators being
exposed..?

The ‘anger’ in the headline refers to what? The fact girls are
abused or someone posted a CD through businesses letter boxes?

Are they investigating the contents of the DVD or just who
delivered them?

https://twitter.com/ActivePatriotUK/status/1567413618957754368


So theres a rape goin (gang?) on in doncaster aswell now??
This the next scandal thats been kept quiet

Its happening up and down the country but its not apart of the
agenda mate

I’m sure the police will investigate only to make sure the
correct pronouns were used

The police should have done their job and arrested the Muslim
rape gangs but were too busy being politically correct. Now
their job is being done by concerned citizens, they want to
silence them. Says more about the state of the police.

Indeed. 


